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                Thursday 13 May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Confirmation Classes 
 
Confirmation classes will be starting next week and will take place on Tuesday 17 and 24 May and 14 
and 21 June 2022. 
 
Confirmation classes will take place in school from 9:30am to 10:30am. Confirmation will take place 
on Tuesday 28 June at Golborne St Thomas Church (7pm).  
 
If your child would like to be confirmed please either complete the form below and return it to school 
on Monday 16 May or send a Dojo message to Mrs Eastham by lunch time on Monday 16 May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please sign and return this form by Monday 16 May 2022. 
 
Confirmation Classes 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Confirmation Classes and Confirmation Service 
being held on Tuesday 28 June 2022. 
 
Child’s name_____________________________________ 
 
Parent or Carer signature___________________________ 
 
Parent or Carer Name 
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